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ONE YEAR.  
 
We began this week with the celebration of International Women’s Day, and we are ending this week 
commemorating one year of living through the COVID-19 pandemic. This is a time to look back at what we’ve 
endured together and acknowledge all of the tribulations and triumphs that will leave an indelible mark on us for 
years and decades to come. We honor and remember those neighbors and family members we’ve lost due to 
COVID, and we are so grateful for those who have recovered from this virus.  
 
Just this week, McKinley County was moved to the green level within the state’s ‘Red to Green’ framework. This 
means that our county is now experiencing a very low rate of new case incidences coupled with a low test positivity 
rate. As one of the hardest hit areas of the country, this is welcomed news for our community and local businesses. 


